Blackheath Public School



Leichhardt Street Blackheath NSW 2785

Phone Email Web (02) 4787 8253 **Fax** (02) 4787 8320 blackheath-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au https://blackheathp.schools.nsw.edu.au



Dear Parents,

To enhance our students' understanding of topics throughout their primary years (3-6) it is often beneficial to view visual media related to the unit of study. In addition, the English syllabus specifically includes the study of the portrayal of issues and literature in digital form.

Many of these visual media resources are rated PG and, as such, require parental permission to allow students to view them at school. All media that would be used have been viewed by staff and deemed suitable and age appropriate for the students.

To enable students to view these types of media at appropriate times, could you please complete the attached permission note and return it to your child's class teacher as soon as possible.

This once off permission slip will cover the time your child is in their primary years (3-6) at Blackheath Public School.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your assistance,

Philip Yeong Stage 2 Coordinator Tasrah Marshall

Stage 3 Coordinator

PG rated Media Permission

Laiva namiasian famous 1:11	
I give permission for my child	of class
to view visual media that are part of	of the study of units of work within the
classroom throughout their primary ye	ears (3-6) at Blackheath Public School.
I understand that these resources may	be rated PG.
Signed	Date